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Ward 103 councillor, Vincent Earp stands by a recent burst pipe spot in Sandown Ext 24.

Water main to be upgraded

Johannesburg Water will be
replacing an asbestos-cement
water main 1n Sandown Ext 24.
This 1s aimed at reducing
water losses and increasing the
overall efficiency of the system
in the area.This pipe replacement
programme will be one of the
projects that will be used as part
of the Vuk'uphile Learnership
Programme. This 1s a sub-
programme of the Expanded

Public Works Programme,
which 1s an emerging contractor
development programme that
focuses on labour-intensive
construction methods.

Residents are invited to attend
a public meeting on the project
and have an opportunity to ask
questions.

The meeting will be held on
11 Apnl at 6pm at the Sandown
Training boardroom at the Region
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E head office at 137 Daisy Street.

The following streets will be
affected while the project 1s being
implemented:

Adrienne Street, Aston Street,
Tamar and North streets, North
Road, Gerhard and David streets,
Adolph and David streets, Rivonia
Road and Marion Street, and East
and West lanes.

Details: Region E customer servce

centre 011 582 1400.



